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March 18, 2022 

 

Grant County Families,  

 As the school year begins to wind down, we continue to face bus driver shortages.  The last 
round of bus cancelations will take us through the end of April.  The three weeks after Spring Break 
is outlined below.  We know the burden these cancelations have placed on our families, we can 
only hope over the summer, other drivers will become available.  Other scenarios have been 
discussed if we continue to have a driver shortage, such as staggered start for our schools, which 
would mean, 3 schools beginning their day at 7:30 –3:00 and the other three schools not beginning 
until 8:30-4:00.  We have discussed transportation partnerships and other options as well.  We 
appreciate your help and support throughout this challenging year for transportation.  Please 
understand these cancelations are not made easily.  As we move forward, we will continue to 
communicate changes with you as early as we possibly can.  Going into the next school year, please 
encourage anyone who may be interested in becoming a driver to submit their application at the 
Grant County Transportation Office.   

Thank you again, for your understanding and support. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Matthew A. Morgan 

Superintendent, Grant County Schools 
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Bus Cancelations for April, 2022 

 

 

This schedule affects home route buses only.  Transfer students will not be impacted.  In the 
event of delays or school closures, this schedule will NOT change. 

For a complete list of bus routes and roads you can find them on this site:  
https://www.grant.kyschools.us/AdmTransportation.aspx  

  

  

April 11-15 

Bus 092 

122 

161 

April 18-22 

Bus 124 

142 

164 

April 25-29 

Bus 123 

131 

151 

https://www.grant.kyschools.us/AdmTransportation.aspx

